
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

MINISTER DIDIZA VISITS PRINCE MSHIYENI MEMORIAL HOSPITAL TO INSPECT ITS READINESS 
TO ROLLOUT COVID-19 VACCINATION 

 
05 MARCH 2021 

 
Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development minister, Ms Thoko Didiza (MP), in her capacity as a 
member of the Inter Ministerial Committee (IMC) on COVID-19 vaccines, will visit Prince Mshiyeni Memorial 
Hospital in Umlazi, South of Durban, to conduct an inspection on the hospital’s readiness to roll out the 
government vaccination programme.  
 
The IMC on COVID-19 vaccines led by the deputy president, Honourable DD Mabuza, made a resolution to 
conduct monitoring and evaluation on vaccine storage sites and to deploy its members to visit these sites. 
 
The visit will unfold as follows:  
Date : 06 March 2021 
Time : 10H00  
Venue : Prince Mshiyeni Memorial Hospital (Umlazi Township)  
 
For media enquiries, please contact media liaison officer, Mr Reggie Ngcobo, on 0828832458. 
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